




















RAF E-Malil

By Skip Peterson
essage from me to
RAF Squadron
leader Richard

Friend, sent on
Wednesday August 11, 1999:

Dear Richard,

I hope you enjoyed your day at
British Car Day, and that you
will accept this invitation to
join us again next year. All of
us certainly enjoyed you being
there, and as it turns out, you
have excellent taste in cars.
Phil Johnson's car that you
chose, was also named Best of
Show. Mr. Johnson was
thrilled.

Again, please accept my thanks
for adding another dimension to
the show, one that we hope will
become an annual tradition.

Sincerely,

Skip Peterson, BCD Chairman
Squadron Leader Friend’s
Response sent on Sunday

August 15, 1999:

Thank you the pleasure was all
mine. I thoroughly enjoyed the
day, it was truly amazing seeing
and judging so many excellent
examples of British sports cars
and many now classic sports
cars. The patience and care of

the owners was outstanding and
showed in the many concourse
examples that painted the park.
The detail in the finish and
presentation mesmerized me
right down to the work-shop
manuals and matching picnic
baskets. It was brilliant. I
would be honored to do the
same again for you next year,
and this time I will remember
my camera!

Regards,
Richard

Minutes of
July Meeting

By Dick Smith

he meeting was called
to order at 8:00pm on
Wednesday July 28,
1999 by  Vice
President Skip Peterson.

The Treasurers report, given by
Betty Shanyfeld revealed a
Starting balance of $1,345.60,
Income of $24.29, no expenses
leaving a balance of $1369.89.

There was no secretary’s
report, because no minutes
were recorded at the Fraze
Pavilion meeting.

Membership report: by Linda
Wolfe introduced a new
member, Greg Hamlin, who
owns a ‘72> MGB and corvairs,
(too many by his account).
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Editors Report: Ron Parks
needs articles and a member’s
car to feature next month. He
is planning a Graduation party
on September 19™.

Activities report: Tim Oricko

The club turn out at the vintage
Races at Mid-Ohio Race course
was good. Members got to
tour the track with their cars on
Saturday, the day of the car
show. Lots of good racing on
the weekend.

The club summer picnic will be
held at Dick Goodman’s house
on Sunday August 15® It will
start at 2:00pm and we will eat
at 5:00pm. The club will
provide buns, plates, meat and
drinks. Members bring a side
dish to share.

The Fall tour will be October
23" & 24™. 1t will be about a 4
hour drive one way to get to
the covered bridge area. Lunch
will be in Danville at the
Mayberry restaurant. Tour
members will be staying in the
Motel Forrest in Rockville,
Indiana. Phone: (765) 569-
5250.

British Car Day ‘99’ is on
August 7™

Mail Bag: Nothing much to
report this month.

Old Business:
BCD:




Concession stand will be
handled by Barb and Dan Inlow
and Jennifer Peterson.

There is a need for helpers to
park cars from 9:00am to about
11:00am.

On Friday night (August 6™)
meet at park at 6:30pm to lay
out the field and stuff goodie
bags.

The award plaques and shirts
are done.

All licenses are done including
the food service permit.

There are 50 cars entered as of
today.

The show 1is covered in

Hemmings News.

Meet at Court House Square on
Friday August 6" 11:00am to
1:00pm.

Have heard nothing yet from
the RAF.

Bring a cooler with ice in it for
use at the food booth.

Other Old Business:

Windshield cards: there are
none here at the meeting, but
they will be available at the next
meeting. Pick some up for
distribution.

There are still some MG mugs
available for sale at $10 each.

The club Letterhead is being
worked on and should be
available soon.

I 9 17-97
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Window stickers for the inside
of the windshield: We can have
200 made up for less than $147.
They will be 3” X 3” or smaller.

New Business: MG Car Club
members  will work the
Concours d’Elegance from
7:00am to 4:00pm. Members
can meet on August 28" at
9:00am to view the site. Shirts
may be blue this year/

There is a MG Midget for sale
in a car lot on Fairfield Road.

Gumball rally won by Skip
Peterson. Meeting adjourned.

Membership

Dues
starts and that means

Linda Wolfe
it is once again time

to pay your membership dues.

emember that next
month our fiscal year

It is $18 a year for all of us who
live locally and $12 a year for
those of you who live more
than 50 miles from Dayton.

You can mail in your
membership or bring it to the
next meeting or event.

Remember that you can’t run
for office or vote for officers if
your dues aren’t paid at our
September meeting!

BCD Winners

Skip Peterson
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MGT

1. Phil Johnson
2. AE. Barb Makepeace
MGA

1. Chris Timpone
AE. Louis D’Pasquale
MGB Chrome

1. Ken & Debbie Meine
AE. Earl Falter

AE. Bob Lachmiller
AE. Tom Davis

AE. Dana Springer

AE. Dexter Douglas
MGB Rubber

1. Jobn Drafts

AE. James Fisher

AE. Ryan Looft

AE. Carol Smith

AE. Tony Pareseau
Midget/Sprite

1. Scott Rodabaugh
AE. Ian Cunningham
AE. Ed Williams

AE. Larry Youngblood
AE. Mike Doyle
TR2&3

1. Ron Wynne

AE. Connie Brocious
AE. Scott Stout

TR 4 & 250

1. Alice Owen-Clough

TR 6
1. Mike McKitrick
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From the
Editor

Ron Parks

t’s time to reorder covers
I for the newsletter. One

correction needs to be

made since our meetings
are held on the fourth
Wednesday of the month.
Please look it over and if you
see anything else that needs
changed, now is the time.
Please bring it to our attention
at the meeting.

OK, you got off the hook this
month, we had plenty of news
without a member featured car,
but we’ll need one next month.

Remember any and all
contributions to the newsletter
are always welcome. You can
mail them to me at 4101
Grossepoint Street, Springfield,
OH 45502. Or if you prefer the
information super highway, my
E-Mail address is:
MGDRIVER@prodigy.net.
Either of those methods will
work fine or you can call me at
home (322-0717) or at work
(445-4623) and we can arrange
to meet and transfer materials
or conduct an interview.

* Classified *

‘53’ MGTD-IIm, 1250cc, pale cream
with tan top and tonneau, red
original interior. Dad was original
owner.

It was a PA car until 1969, a
Cincinnati car since then. It has
always been garaged and is in
excellent condition.

Many spare parts, tools and
maintenance supplies. $15,000 or
best offer.

Alice Welch

411 Kentucky Drive

Fort Wright, KY 41011
(606) 426-8881

E-mail: attnalice@aol.com

E-Mail Addr

Chartie Avery
charliea2@juno.com

Balo
MGBay@aol.com
Ian Cunnin
ian.cunningham@hopewell.net
Tom Davis
tkdavis@glasscity.net
Dave Gribler
djgribler@aestaley.com
Bill Hammond
hazelbill@erinet.com
Ed Hill
EHILLMGB@AOL.COM
Jon Hobbs
HOBBSLAKE@aol.com
Sam Hodges
hodgessb@flyernet.udayton.edu
Barbara Hurt
bhurt@engr.udayton.edu
Terry Looft
looft@EriNet.com
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John Lucente
Pbjl94@aol.com

Mike Maloney
octagons@gte.net
Charley McCamey
CDMMGB@aol.com
Dave McCann
DMCCANN@bdm.com
Bob Mullins or Jenet
6mullins@erinet.com
Tony Pareascau
BrooklynTony@Juno.com
Ron Parks

MGDRIVER@prodigy.net
Skip Peterson
MGBSkip@aol.

Matt Schneider
mgschne@ibm.net

Fred & Bettv Shaneyfelt
BFSHANEY@ERINET.COM
Dick Smith
rsmithomo@aol.com
Ellen Sparklin
star3705@aol.org

Karl Sparklin
sparklik@dma.org

Ben Sparks

bhsparks@concentric.net
Paul & Paula Wehner

wehnerenterprise@juno.com
Linda Wolfe (during school year

neG -
bcvl_lwolfe@klZserver.mveca.oh:-#
John Zeno

MGFAST@aol.com
‘ﬁ “ (‘V ,‘:CC M(\‘L
b rit 5‘,7@‘(’:1




